
October 2, 20--

Ms. Paula Kenney

Sterling Medical Supplies

4259 Rosegarden Road
Long Beach, CA 98766-4259

Dear Ms. Kenney:

Please accept this invitation to participate in East High’s Fifth Annual Health Occupations Career Fair that will be held on Thursday, November 17, from 2 to 4 p.m. at East High.

Last year’s career fair attracted 26 employers and associations and more than 400 students.  The employers represented hospitals, long-term health-care providers, outpatient clinics, medical insurance providers, medical supply and equipment vendors, and large physician practices.  In addition, several associations attended to provide students with career information related to the technical areas.

To reserve a table for your company, please fill out and return the enclosed registration form by November 1.  We look forward to having you present.

Sincerely,

Lawrence R. Aamont

Health Occupations

xx

Enclosure
